

August 2025 Newsletter

From Your Principal

As we head into August, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you for your generous support of our Kids Helping Communities initiative benefiting Alex's Lemonade Stand. Together, we were able to raise/donate over \$300 —a wonderful reminder for our students of the powerful impact we can have on others.

While summer may be winding down, the fun certainly isn't over! We have plenty of exciting activities still ahead, and we can't wait to enjoy them with your children. If you have any questions about the upcoming school year, please feel free to reach out—we're here to help every step of the way.

Academics

Small Group Instruction...

Small group activities for preschoolers offer a calm, focused space for learning and allow for more individualized attention. While children explore within the Centers, our teachers spend time with them in small groups. They guide play, ask questions, and support learning that fits each child's needs. In these safe, encouraging settings, children are more likely to try new things and grow their confidence.

Additional items

Back to School Reminders

As we head into the new school year, it's the perfect time to update paperwork, including emergency contact information, re-label belongings, and refresh your child's cubby. Thank you for helping us keep everything current. We want to ensure a safe and smooth start for all our students.

Security

In August we will be rolling out an additional check in and out security measure utilizing our Links 2 Home app - each family will be provided with a unique check-in and out code to sign your child in and out at pick up and drop off times. Stay tuned for the additional communication on this!

Check out our website

EnchantedCare.com/Gahanna

Under the 'For Parents' tab you will find loads of resources to:

- Stay up-to-date on our events
- · Access our monthly menu
- Check out resources from our Education Team
- Make payments under 'My Account'

This Month's Events:

Aug. 2 - OPEN HOUSE 10am-12pm

Aug. 8 - CLOSED; Staff In-Service Day

Aug. 8 - Meet the Teacher 4pm-5pm; Incoming Toddler 2, Beginner, Intermediate, and Pre-K Families

Aug. 11-15 - First Week of 25-26 School Year! - Spirit Week Details below

Aug. 27 - Breakfast To-Go; breakfast available for parents in the lobby at drop-off

Aug. 29 - End of Month folders sent home; please return empty folders!

Heidi Boone - PrincipalHeidi.Boone@EnchantedCare.com

Ashley Bandy - Assistant Principal Ashley.Bandy@EnchantedCare.com

Makai Tarpley - Office Administrator Makai.Tarpley@EnchantedCare.com



Sfor my first week...





- Costume
- PJs
- Sports Gear
- Hat/Sunglasses



SOMEONE YOU ADMIRE DAY

Bring a photo (or send one in app) of:

- Family Member
- Character
- Animal, etc.

THU

BOOK SHARE DAY

Bring in your favorite book to share with the class!



CLASS COLOR DAY

Ask your child's teacher what your new class color is and wear that color.

Sfor my first day...

Please bring:

- _ Clothes for cubby (preferably 2 complete outfits)
 - _ Nap items for cot
 - _ Family photo for our picture wall
 - _ All About Me page
 - _ labeled water bottle

